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Announcement of the Audit of
DIA's Privileged User Account

Management
In accordance with the Office of the Inspector General's Fiscal Year

2022 Annual Plan, we will be auditing DIA's Privileged Users program.  Our
objective is to determine if individuals using privileged user accounts are limited to
only their required role assignments and functions and that these account
privileges are revoked once no longer needed. We will consider suggestions from
management on focus areas for this audit.
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